
 
 

 

For more details on how we  
carry out this work, visit: 

scottishwater.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taking care of your sewer network in your area.  
 
 
What we are doing 
We are taking care of the sewer network in your community.  As part of this work, we will be 
carrying out CCTV manhole & sewer surveys and manhole lid replacement work.  The survey 
works will help us plan future improvement works.  This work is planned to take place in Moncur 
Crescent and Dens Road, Dundee – see overleaf for location details.  

When are we doing it 

Work is planned to start from Tuesday 21st January 2025 for 
approximately 3 days. 
 
 
What happens next 
 During the work there will be lane closures along with temporary traffic lights in place in

Moncur Crescent and Dens Road.  See over leaf for location details.  Please follow all 
signage. 

 During this time there will also be parking restrictions in place in sections of Moncur Crescent 
and Dens Road where our works are taking place.  Details can be found on the image 
overleaf. 

 The works involve accessing manholes to carry out CCTV surveys.  Should there be any 
issues with the manholes, we may have to replace the covers.  Should this happen then this 
will involve some construction activities.   

 Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times. 
 There will be no disruption to water or waste water services during these works. 
 Our contractor Environmental Techniques will be carrying out this work on our behalf and 

they will do all they can to keep any disruption to a minimum. 
 

Project Reference 

Capital/530110/CWA 

Our Alliance Partner Caledonia 
Water Alliance will be carrying out 
this work on our behalf. 

10th January 2025 
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If you have any special requirements during our works or would like information in an alternative format 
or language, please contact us. 

We record all calls for quality and training purposes. 

  

      Approximate Work Locations in Moncur Crescent & Dens Road 

 

    Note:  Dates and durations may be subject to change depending on progress of the work and may be changed due to weather conditions. 

 
 
Thank for your patience and understanding whilst we carry out these essential works to your sewer network. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Clive Duncan 
Customer Manager 
Caledonia Water Alliance 


